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Imagine walking to the same place every day, to meet your
best friend. Imagine watching hundreds of people pass by
every morning and every afternoon. Imagine waiting, and
waiting, and waiting. For ten years. This is what Hachiko
did. Hachiko was a real dog who lived in Tokyo, a dog who
faithfully waited for his owner at the Shibuya train station
long after his owner could not come to meet him. He became
famous for his loyalty and was adored by scores of people
who passed through the station every day. This is Hachiko’s
story through the eyes of Kentaro, a young boy whose life is
changed forever by his friendship with this very special
dog. Simply told, and illustrated with Yan Nascimbene’s lush
watercolors, the legend of Hachiko will touch your heart and
inspire you as it has inspired thousands all over the world.
*300 new photos of absurd (and sometimes hilarious)
solutions for everyday problemsThe Brussels-based artist
David Helbich started "Belgian Solutions" in 2006. He made
photos of the peculiar (and comical) no-nonsense solutions
to problems that that he spotted in his daily surroundings.
Once he started to share his photos online on Facebook in
2008 (the Belgian Solutions page has over 25,000 fans), the
project gathered speed, with contributions by 'Belgian
Page 1/12

Get Free Samurai Rising The Epic Life Of
Minamoto Yoshitsune
Solutions' spotters all over the world. And because Helbich
keeps receiving pictures, he keeps creating content - much
to the joy of his fans.
This epic tale of warriors and bravery, rebellion and
revenge, reads like a novel, but this is the true story of
the greatest samurai in Japanese history.
Minamoto Yoshitsune should not have been a samurai. But his
story is legend in this real-life saga. This epic warrior
tale reads like a novel, but this is the true story of the
greatest samurai in Japanese history. When Yoshitsune was
just a baby, his father went to war with a rival samurai
family—and lost. His father was killed, his mother captured,
and his surviving half-brother banished. Yoshitsune was sent
away to live in a monastery. Skinny, small, and unskilled in
the warrior arts, he nevertheless escaped and learned the
ways of the samurai. When the time came for the Minamoto
clan to rise up against their enemies, Yoshitsune answered
the call. His daring feats and impossible bravery earned him
immortality.
This beloved Newbery Honor-winning story about a feisty
heroine is sure to enchant readers new and old. At her
birth, Ella of Frell receives a foolish fairy's gift—the
“gift” of obedience. Ella must obey any order, whether it's
to hop on one foot for a day and a half, or to chop off her
own head! But strong-willed Ella does not accept her fate
Against a bold backdrop of princes, ogres, giants, wicked
stepsisters, and fairy godmothers, Ella goes on a quest to
break the curse forever.
"From Vikings and African queens to cross-dressing military
doctors and WWII Russian fighter pilots, Women Warrior
reclaims lost stories of women for whom battle was not a
metaphor, debunking the pervasive claim that women do not,
and should not, fight"-"In The First Samurai, you'll discover the amazing true
story of Taira Masakado, Japan's first samurai hero. This
account traces the roots of Masakado's "bloody feud with
local rivals, including his uncles and brothers-in-law. It
explains how apparently trifling squabbles grew into years
of bitter provincial warfare involving thousands of highly
trained samurai." "Filled with harrowing battle scenes,
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portraits of early Japan, and astounding legends of
Masakado's celebrated life after death, The First Samurai is
a must-read for anyone interested in the samurai, early
Japanese history, and a whopping good tale well told."--BOOK
JACKET.
Matthew Ferry presents his Rapid Enlightenment Process
inside his new book Quiet Mind Epic Life."Enlightenment is
not a place. It's not a destination. It's a state. It's a
point of view. Enlightenment is a contextual framework that
makes living an epic life possible. Let me give you my
definition of Enlightenment so you understand our endgame
togetherEnlightenment is the recognition that the source of
life within you is also the source of life in everyone else
and everything else. We are all one thing expressing itself
with infinite variety.When you truly see that the source of
life within you is also the source of life in everyone else,
and everything else, you enter into an enlightened state.
When you see that we are all one thing expressing itself
with an infinite variety, and the only thing that makes us
different, is our perspective about it. boom! Everything
changes and fear disappears.From this new perspective, you
rise above the limitations of cultural conditioning. You
don't have to follow the rules anymore. Everything is up for
evaluation. You see dogma for what it is, just stories that
were made up by well-meaning people. But stories none the
less. Not valid. Not true. Not real. Finally, you feel free.
The invisible barriers disappear.This is what I want for
you. This is the promise of Quiet Mind Epic Life." - Matthew
Ferry
Warrior. Samurai. Legend. “A readable, compassionate account
of an extraordinary life.” —The Washington Post The
remarkable life of history’s first foreign-born samurai, and
his astonishing journey from Northeast Africa to the heights
of Japanese society. When Yasuke arrived in Japan in the
late 1500s, he had already traveled much of the known world.
Kidnapped as a child, he had ended up a servant and
bodyguard to the head of the Jesuits in Asia, with whom he
traversed India and China learning multiple languages as he
went. His arrival in Kyoto, however, literally caused a
riot. Most Japanese people had never seen an African man
before, and many of them saw him as the embodiment of the
black-skinned (in local tradition) Buddha. Among those who
were drawn to his presence was Lord Nobunaga, head of the
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most powerful clan in Japan, who made Yasuke a samurai in
his court. Soon, he was learning the traditions of Japan’s
martial arts and ascending the upper echelons of Japanese
society. In the four hundred years since, Yasuke has been
known in Japan largely as a legendary, perhaps mythical
figure. Now African Samurai presents the never-before-told
biography of this unique figure of the sixteenth century,
one whose travels between countries, cultures and classes
offers a new perspective on race in world history and a
vivid portrait of life in medieval Japan.
Eighteen-year-old Blanca has lived a sheltered life. Her
entire childhood has been spent at Tabula Rasa School where
she s been protected from the Internet. Blanca has never
been online and doesn t even know how to text. Her lack of a
virtual footprint has made her extremely valuable and upon
graduation Blanca, and those like her, are sold to the
highest bidders. Blanca is purchased by Cal McNeal, who uses
her to achieve personal gain. But the McNeal s are soon
horrified by just how obedient and non-defiant Blanca is.
All those mind-numbing years locked away from society have
made her mind almost impenetrable. By the time Blanca is
ready to think for herself, she is trapped. Her only chance
of escape is to go online."
A 2018 Caldecott Honor Book that Kirkus Reviews calls “a
must-read for our times,” A Different Pond is an
unforgettable story about a simple event - a long-ago
fishing trip. Graphic novelist Thi Bui and acclaimed poet
Bao Phi deliver a powerful, honest glimpse into a
relationship between father and son - and between cultures,
old and new. As a young boy, Bao and his father awoke early,
hours before his father’s long workday began, to fish on the
shores of a small pond in Minneapolis. Unlike many other
anglers, Bao and his father fished for food, not recreation.
A successful catch meant a fed family. Between hope-filled
casts, Bao’s father told him about a different pond in their
homeland of Vietnam. Thi Bui’s striking, evocative art
paired with Phi’s expertly crafted prose has earned this
powerful picture books six starred reviews and numerous
awards.
With a fascinating plot involving time travel, this fastpaced, emotional suspense novel will keep middle grade and
young adult readers at the edges of their seats. By both
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society's measure and her own, fifteen-year-old Zoe Mahar is
pretty much a loser. Then one day she ducks into Spencerport
Savings and Loan simply to get out of the rain—and witnesses
a bank robbery gone horrifyingly wrong. The good news is
that Zoe has a unique ability: she can play back time and
repeat events. But it's not an unlimited deal—she can only
jump 23 minutes, and her first playback creates an even more
disastrous outcome. Zoe has only 10 tries to get it right
before this particular 23 minutes becomes irreversible. In
the process of trying to become the heroine she doesn't
believe she can be, Zoe learns about herself and realizes
that there is more to who she is than she thought.
"Documents the true story of the legendary samurai who was
raised in the household of the enemies who killed his father
before being sent to live in a monastery where, against the
odds, he learned and perfected his fighting skills."
--Publisher's description.
Eleven-year-old Ivy Manx sets out with her new friend, a
young "taster," to find her missing uncle, an outlawed
healer, in the dangerous kingdom of Caux where magic, herbs,
and poisons rule.
The masque of the red death -- The cask of Amontillado -Annabel Lee -- The pit and the pendulum -- The tell-tale
heart -- The bells -- The raven
In turbulent sixteenth-century Japan, orphaned Taro is taken
in by a general serving the great warlord Takeda Shingen and
grows up to become a samurai fighting for the enemies of his
dead family. An ALA Notable Book. Reissue.
The Devil's Bargain: "To earn this reward, you must spend
seven years without bathing, cutting your hair or nails,
combing, shaving, brushing your teeth, changing your
clothes, or sleeping in a bed. If you die before the seven
years is up, you are mine. If you survive, limitless wealth
is yours."
This YA biography offers “a thorough, sensitive portrayal of
one of literature’s most remarkable authors, illustrated
with period portraits and engravings” (Kirkus). Most famous
for her iconic tale of gothic horror, Frankenstein, Mary
Shelley led a life that could itself have been a gothic
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novel. This “fascinating, scandal-rich” biography recounts a
story full of drama, death, and one of the strangest
romances in literary history (Booklist). Raised by her
father, the political philosopher William Godwin, Shelley
ran away to Lake Geneva with the poet Percy Bysshe Shelley
when she was only sixteen years old. It was there, during a
cold and wet summer, that she first imagined her story about
a mad scientist who brought a corpse back to life. Success
soon followed for Mary, but also great tragedy and
misfortune. In Mary Shelley, Catherine Reef brings this
passionate woman, brilliant writer, and forgotten feminist
into crisp focus, detailing a life that was remarkable both
before and after the publication of her immortal
masterpiece.
As Blithedale searches for a missing girl, rumored to be
abducted by aliens, a group of high school students
experiences a series of romantic relationships and their
effects on friendships.
Invites readers to join NASA astrobiologist Dr. Chris McKay
on a fascinating quest to better understand what factors are
necessary to sustain life on both Earth and beyond.
Simultaneous.
Tyrone Hayes works to discover the effects pesticides have
on frogs and, in turn, us.
Shipwrecked on the shore of Japan, twelve-year-old Jack
Fletcher is wounded and alone. His father and the entire
crew have been slaughtered by ninja pirates. Jack's last
remaining possession is his father's rudder, an invaluable
book of maps and notes about the world's uncharted oceans.
Masamoto-sama, one of Japan's greatest samurai, rescues
Jack, adopts him, and sends him to samurai school, where
Jack will be trained in the Way of the Warrior. Will it be
enough to help Jack defeat Dragon Eye, the ruthless ninja
who is intent on stealing the rudder at any cost?
A scientific journey to study the dolphins of coastal
Australia considers the many potential sources of dolphin
intelligence and what dolphin behavior can inform the
scientific community about human intelligence, captive
animals and the future of the oceans. 20,000 first printing.
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Ancient names come to rich and fascinating life in this
lavishly illustrated gift book for mythology fans and word
lovers.Did you know that “museums” were initially temples
built to worship the nine muses, the goddesses of the arts?
That “Janus” was the god of the doorways and hallways, and
we have named our janitors after him? Where did these words
— and other words, such as chaos, genius, nemesis, panic,
echo, and narcissus — come from? From the ancient stories of
the Greeks — stories that rang so true and wise that the
names of the characters have survived for centuries as words
we use every day. The brief stories here not only impart the
subtle wisdom of these ancient tales, but make us understand
the words, and our own world, more deeply.
It's 1985 and teenager Eddy Nugent is slowly going out of
his mind with boredom in Manchester - so he joins the
British Army. Overnight, he leaves the relative sanity of
civvie street and falls headlong into the lunatic parallel
universe of basic training: a life of press-ups, boot polish
and drills. Gradually, he finds his feet and settles down to
life as a soldier. Written by two soldiers and closely based
on their own experiences, this is a must for anyone who has
served, anyone who is planning to serve or anyone who is
thinking about it.
In a companion volume to his award-winning adaptation of The
Odyssey, the incomparable graphic novelist Gareth Hinds
masterfully adapts Homer's classic wartime epic. More than
three thousand years ago, two armies faced each other in an
epic battle that rewrote history and came to be known as the
Trojan War. The Iliad, Homer's legendary account of this
nine-year ordeal, is considered the greatest war story of
all time and one of the most important works of Western
literature. In this stunning graphic novel adaptation -- a
thoroughly researched and artfully rendered masterwork -renowned illustrator Gareth Hinds captures all the grim
glory of Homer's epic. Dynamic illustrations take readers
directly to the plains of Troy, into the battle itself, and
lay bare the complex emotions of the men, women, and gods
whose struggles fueled the war and determined its outcome.
This companion volume to Hinds's award-winning adaptation of
The Odyssey features notes, maps, a cast of characters, and
other tools to help readers understand all the action and
drama of Homer's epic.
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In the tempestuous closing decades of the sixteenth century,
the Empire of Japan writhes in chaos as the shogunate
crumbles and rival warlords battle for supremacy. Warrior
monks in their armed citadels block the road to the capital;
castles are destroyed, villages plundered, fields put to the
torch. Amid this devastation, three men dream of uniting the
nation. At one extreme is the charismatic but brutal
Nobunaga, whose ruthless ambition crushes all before him. At
the opposite pole is the cold, deliberate Ieyasu, wise in
counsel, brave in battle, mature beyond his years. But the
keystone of this triumvirate is the most memorable of all,
Hideyoshi, who rises from the menial post of sandal bearer
to become Taiko--absolute ruler of Japan in the Emperor's
name. When Nobunaga emerges from obscurity by destroying an
army ten times the size of his own, he allies himself with
Ieyasu, whose province is weak, but whose canniness and
loyalty make him invaluable. Yet it is the scrawny, monkeyfaced Hideyoshi--brash, impulsive, and utterly fearless--who
becomes the unlikely savior of this ravaged land. Born the
son of a farmer, he takes on the world with nothing but his
bare hands and his wits, turning doubters into loyal
servants, rivals into faithful friends, and enemies into
allies. In all this he uses a piercing insight into human
nature that unlocks castle gates, opens men's minds, and
captures women's hearts. For Hideyoshi's passions are not
limited to war and intrigue-his faithful wife, Nene, holds
his love dear, even when she must share it; the chaste Oyu,
sister of Hideyoshi's chief strategist, falls prey to his
desires; and the seductive Chacha, whom he rescues from the
fiery destruction of her father's castle, tempts his
weakness. As recounted by Eiji Yoshikawa, author of the
international best-seller Musashi, Taiko tells many stories:
of the fury of Nobunaga and the fatal arrogance of the blacktoothed Yoshimoto; of the pathetic downfall of the House of
Takeda; how the scorned Mitsuhide betrayed his master; how
once impregnable ramparts fell as their defenders died
gloriously. Most of all, though, Taiko is the story of how
one man transformed a nation through the force of his will
and the depth of his humanity. Filled with scenes of
pageantry and violence, acts of treachery and selfsacrifice, tenderness and savagery, Taiko combines the
panoramic spectacle of a Kurosawa epic with a vivid
evocation of feudal Japan.
On Copper Beech's 10th birthday her aunt suddenly sends her
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away to the Snowy Mountains to stay with family she had
never known she had. In a bleak landscape of ice and snow,
wood and stone, Copper finds herself battling against
strange forces trying to destroy her. The fearsome Granite,
king of the rock mountain, holds the key to all the
mysteries, but he would rather lock her up in his dank
prison than explain. Even the rest of the family living in
the Beech house are not telling her all they know. She finds
that for her own safety she must attempt to establish what
has happened to her parents, who have both disappeared, and
may not have died as she had previously supposed.
A new instalment and standalone adventure charting series
protagonist Jack Fletcher's return to pre-civil war England.
His quest: to find his missing sister, with the help of some
familiar faces
Master writer Margi Preus treats readers to an amazing
adventure in 1853 Japan. This lyric novel follows Yoshi, a
Japanese boy who dreams of becoming a samurai.
Unfortunately, as part of the serving class, Yoshi can never
become a warrior. He is taken up by Manjiro, the protagonist
of Preus’s Heart of a Samurai, and becomes his servant and
secret watchdog. Meanwhile, Commodore Matthew Perry and his
USS Susquehanna squadron of steamships arrive in Edo Bay
demanding that Japan open its ports to foreign trade. Aboard
the commodore’s flagship is Jack, a cabin boy who becomes
separated from his American companions. He and Yoshi set out
on a grand adventure to return Jack to his ship before he is
discovered by the shogun’s samurai.
In this stunning, first-ever fully-illustrated biography of
legendary author E.B. White, Sibert medalist and Caldecott
Honor winner Melissa Sweet uses White's letters, photos, and
mementos, as well as her original collaged art, to tell the
true story of one of the most beloved authors of all time.
A 2019 New York Public Library Best Books for Kids A 2020
Tayshas Reading List Selection A 2020 Maverick Graphic Novel
Reading List Selection Mads is pretty happy with her life.
She goes to church with her family, and minor league
baseball games with her dad. She goofs off with her best
friend Cat, and has thus far managed to avoid getting kissed
by Adam, the boy next door. It's everything she hoped high
school would be until all of a sudden, it's not. Her dad is
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hiding something big—so big it could tear her family apart.
And that’s just the beginning of her problems: Mads is
starting to figure out that she doesn't want to kiss Adam
because the only person she wants to kiss is Cat. Kiss
Number 8, a graphic novel from writer Colleen AF Venable and
illustrator Ellen T. Crenshaw, is a layered, funny, sharpedged story of teen sexuality and family secrets.
Unabridged. Running time: 4 hrs 50 min.
Multiple award-winning fun, entertaining read for kids,
teens, AND adults who love science fiction fantasy. Three
teenagers, Peter, Vashkin, and Masha convince Vashkin's dad
to join his team on an extraordinary trip to an unexplored
region in Antarctica called Ergonia. The mission: search for
life below the cloud cover of the world's tallest mountain:
Mount Erebus. Shortly after arrival, Masha is captured by an
unknown civilization of giant five-million-year-old ants
that practice prehistoric rituals. The action intensifies as
the two boys develop a hilariously illogical plan to save
Masha. Their ill-fated mission turns into a scary adventure
filled with twists and turns.
Hachimaru is the last man standing in the samurai battle
royale, earning him the right to face the founder of the
festival. Can Hachimaru recruit this powerful warrior who
claims to be a key to Pandora's Box? Or is something more
nefarious about to go down? -- VIZ Media
The classic samurai novel about the real exploits of the
most famous swordsman. Miyamoto Musashi was the child of an
era when Japan was emerging from decades of civil strife.
Lured to the great Battle of Sekigahara in 1600 by the hope
of becoming a samurai--without really knowing what it
meant--he regains consciousness after the battle to find
himself lying defeated, dazed and wounded among thousands of
the dead and dying. On his way home, he commits a rash act,
becomes a fugitive and brings life in his own village to a
standstill--until he is captured by a weaponless Zen monk.
The lovely Otsu, seeing in Musashi her ideal of manliness,
frees him from his tortuous punishment, but he is recaptured
and imprisoned. During three years of solitary confinement,
he delves into the classics of Japan and China. When he is
set free again, he rejects the position of samurai and for
the next several years pursues his goal relentlessly,
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looking neither to left nor to right. Ever so slowly it
dawns on him that following the Way of the Sword is not
simply a matter of finding a target for his brute strength.
Continually striving to perfect his technique, which leads
him to a unique style of fighting with two swords
simultaneously, he travels far and wide, challenging
fighters of many disciplines, taking nature to be his
ultimate and severest teacher and undergoing the rigorous
training of those who follow the Way. He is supremely
successful in his encounters, but in the Art of War he
perceives the way of peaceful and prosperous governance and
disciplines himself to be a real human being. He becomes a
reluctant hero to a host of people whose lives he has
touched and been touched by. And, inevitably, he has to pit
his skill against the naked blade of his greatest rival.
Musashi is a novel in the best tradition of Japanese story
telling. It is a living story, subtle and imaginative,
teeming with memorable characters, many of them historical.
Interweaving themes of unrequited love, misguided revenge,
filial piety and absolute dedication to the Way of the
Samurai, it depicts vividly a world Westerners know only
vaguely. Full of gusto and humor, it has an epic quality and
universal appeal. The novel was made into a three-part movie
by Director Hiroshi Inagai. For more information, visit the
Shopping area
"Two girls. One boy. One summer. One bad thing. What really
hapened? Someone knows. Someone is lying."-The graphic novel Are You Listening? is an intimate and
emotionally soaring story about friendship, grief, and
healing from Eisner Award winner Tillie Walden. Bea is on
the run. And then, she runs into Lou. This chance encounter
sends them on a journey through West Texas, where strange
things follow them wherever they go. The landscape morphs
into an unsettling world, a mysterious cat joins them, and
they are haunted by a group of threatening men. To stay
safe, Bea and Lou must trust each other as they are driven
to confront buried truths. The two women share their stories
of loss and heartbreak—and a startling revelation about
sexual assault—culminating in an exquisite example of human
connection. This magical realistic adventure from the
celebrated comics creator of Spinning and On a Sunbeam will
stay with readers long after the final gorgeously
illustrated page. 2020 Eisner Award Winner, Best Graphic
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Album--New A Chicago Public Library Best of the Best Book of
2019 A National Public Radio (NPR) Best Book of 2019 An O
Magazine Best LGBTQ Book of 2019 One of The Comics Beat's
Best Comics of 2019 A Lambda Literary Award Finalist
One of the biggest differences between humans and animals is
the ability to understand the idea of “If I do X, Y might
happen.” New Caledonian crows seem to possess the
intelligence to understand this “causal” concept. Why do
crows have this ability? What does the crow know and what
does it tell us about brain size, the evolution of
intelligence, and just who is the smartest creature on the
planet? In the latest addition to the Scientists in the
Field series, the creators of The Frog Scientist take us to
a beautiful Pacific island, where a lively cast of both
crows and scientists is waiting to amuse and enlighten us.
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